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December 4, 2007

His Excellency

Ambassador Roberto Álvarez

Chair, Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs, and 

Permanent Representative of the Dominican Republic

Organization of American States

Washington, D.C. 20006

Excellency:


I have the honor to respond to the November 26, 2007 notice distributed on behalf of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs (CAJP) requesting the contribution of topics of consideration for the upcoming series of informal meetings of the CAJP in preparation for the April 4, 2008 dialogue between that Committee and the organs of the inter-American human rights system (CP/CAJP-2554/07).


The United States is pleased to present its topic suggestions for the above-mentioned informal meetings of the CAJP:

1) “Follow-up to the IACHR’s Report on the Situation of Human Rights Defenders in the Americas: Ongoing Challenges Faced By Human Rights Defenders in the Americas.”

· Suggested participants could include: 

· Dr. Juan Méndez, former President of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights

· Ms. Helen Beatríz Mack Chang, founder and president of the Myrna Mack Foundation of Guatemala

· Dr. Carlos M. Ayala Corao, former President of the Inter-American Commission on Human Rights

2) “The Role of the Inter-American Human Rights System in the Implementation of the Inter-American Democratic Charter.”

· Suggested participants could include:

· Dr. Diego Garcia Sayán, incoming Vice-President of the Inter-American Court of Human Rights

· Amb. Humberto de la Calle, former Permanent Representative of the Republic of Colombia to the OAS

· Dr. Pedro Nikken, former President of the Inter-American Court of Human Rights

· Dr. Jean-Louis Roy, President of Rights and Democracy, Canada

I also request that this letter be circulated to all delegations prior to the next meeting of the Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs.

Please accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.







Sincerely,







J. Robert Manzanares






    Interim Permanent Representative

Cc:
Ms. Carmen Lucía de la Pava


Secretary, Committee on Juridical and Political Affairs
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